
The Worth County Board of Supervisors met at 4:00 P.M. on June 30, 
2008 at the courthouse with Darrell Bang and Jeff Creger present for the 
FY07/08 year end cash count.  Dennis May was absent.

Motion by Creger, second by Bang, carried to approve the request from 
Barry Henderson to discharge fireworks at 4062 Fir Ave., Joice, IA on July 4th 

and 5th.

The board determined the cash count as follows: County Auditor = 
None; County Sheriff = County Buy Fund - $1,686.25, Petty Cash - $85.35; 
County Recorder = Cash - $4.50, Checks - $698.50, Cash on Hand - $200.00, 
Accounts Receivable - $7.00; County Treasurer = Cash in Office - $400.00, Cash 
in Bank - $6,185,186.71.

This meeting closed out fiscal year 2007/2008.  The meeting adjourned 
until 9:00 A.M., July 7, 2008.
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